	
	

	
	

	
	

	June 7, 2010
VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS AND EMAIL
Mr. David Danner

Secretary and Executive Director

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


	


Re:
Docket UT-100148, Comments of Verizon
Dear Mr. Danner:
Enclosed for filing are the Comments on behalf of MCI Communications Services Inc. d/b/a Verizon Business Services (“Verizon”).  If you have any questions, please contact me or Helen Hall at 425-261-5844.

Sincerely,
[image: image1.emf]
Thomas F. Dixon
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